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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my concern about the new houses on Thelwall heys site, this will
have an impact to air quality in my local area, and infrastructure to highways, I find this
unacceptable to build on green belt land which has been reserved to stop the blend from
area to area.
What plans have been provisioned to allow for an increase in schooling and doctors
surgeries?
there is no justification for this scale.
Why not consideration brown field land for such development?

look forward to your response

Regards
Mr Dennis Winch




